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July 29, 2020

Ms. Casey Hughes

Alabama College of Osteopathic Medicine
445 Health Sciences Blvd.

Dothan, AL 36303

RE: IRB# HS200717EX — Transmission Rates with Asymptomatic COVID-19 Patients in Hospital Setting
Dear Ms. Hughes,

| am writing in reference to your recent Institutional Review Board (IRB) application. The above-reference human-subjects
research project has been approved by the Alabama College of Osteopathic Medicine IRB on the basis that it meets Expedited
Category 7:

Expedited Category 7: Research on individual or group characteristics or behavior (including, but not limited to,
research on perception, cognition, motivation, identity, language, communication, cultural beliefs or practices, and
social behavior) or research employing survey, interview, oral history, focus group, program evaluation, human factors
evaluation, or quality assurance methodologies. (Note: Some research in this category may be example from HHS
regulations for protection of human subject. 45 CFR 46.101(b)(2) and (b)(3). This listing refers only to research that is
not exempt.)

This approval is limited to the activities described in the protocol you provided and extends to the performance of these
activities. You will be expected, in accordance with this approval, to notify me if any of the following change or occur:

e Change or addition of personnel
e Modification of any sort to the existing approved protocol or application
e Anyincident or adverse effect

This approval is effective on the date above and will continue until one calendar year from this date. After one year, a renewal
will be necessary to continue the research. In addition, after one year regardless of renewal, a progress report or final report
will be due to the IRB.

Please contact me should you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Megl/Wtenly

Nicole Mitchell, MA, MLIS

Associate Professor of Information Science
IRB Chair

nmitchell@acom.edu
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